
ST. JOSEPH                                                               SPRINGFIELD, NE. 

   

 

 

   

MARCH 6 THRU MARCH 12 

 

Monday        Carmella Kupfer 

Tuesday        Spec. Intention - CF 

Wednesday  8 a.m. Mullins – Spec. Intention 

         6 p.m. Cam Van Pham 

Thursday                Lloyd Royal 

Friday                   Carl & Lois Aumen 

Saturday        Fred Ostransky                     

Sunday              People of St. Joseph 

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 

GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL 

SENIORS                                           

The Ladies Guild and Knights of Columbus offer 

scholarships on a competitive basis to members of 

the parish who will be graduating from high school 

this spring and plan to continue their education.  

Applications are in the K of C mailbox.  They must 

be returned by March 31.  Contact Kevin Schuster 

if you have questions.  His email is 

kevin.schuster@ymail.com 

 

LADIES GUILD FISH FRY SIGN-UP  

St. Joseph's will hold three more fish fry 

dinners this Lenten season. March 10, 24 and 

31. Please consider signing up to bring a 

dessert for the Ladies Guild dessert table for 

one or more of these nights. Desserts can 

include cookies, bars, cakes and pies. Desserts 

may be brought to the church any time that 

Friday but no later than 5:00pm please. Please 

label your plates/pans.  

We will also need volunteers to prep and serve 

the desserts.  

A sign up is located on the credenza in the 

vestibule or you can visit the Sign-Up Genius 

website at: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4daaab

2da5f49-fish or search the website for St 

Joseph's Ladies Guild Fish Fry Desserts.  

Thank you for donating your time and your 

baking talent! 

Cost for Fish Fry:                                      

Adults $10                                            

Children $5                                                         

Family $35 

“RECEIVING DEVINE LOVE AT 

THE CROSS”                                 

Join the Institute for Priestly Formation for a 

Lenten Morning of Reflection, Saturday, 

March 11
th

 at Christ the King Church.  The  

morning begins with the 8:15 parish Mass, 

includes a continental breakfast, presentations 

by the IPF Staff, time for silent reflection and 

concludes at noon.  There is no charge for the 

event.  For planning purposes, please register 

on-line at PriestlyFormation.org or call Linda 

at 402-280-3901.                     

                            

NFP Wine & Cheese 

Please join us for NFP Wine & Cheese, an 

event for engaged and married couples that is 

social in nature. Presenting couples will share 

their stories and explain what the Church 

teaches with regard to family planning. 

Creighton Model and Couple to Couple 

League teachers will be present to explain 

these two methods of natural family planning. 

The event will be Saturday, March 25, at 7:00 

p.m. in the St. Stephen parish center located at 

168th & Q. There is no cost to attend. RSVP to 

nfpwine@gmail.com  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4daaab2da5f49-fish
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4daaab2da5f49-fish
mailto:nfpwine@gmail.com

